ool " Dhulura "
Chapel Street,
Rockdale.
2 June 1918,

Dear Mr Roberts,

In reply to your letter of the 23rd ultimo
I have to inform yoghigur letter of the 1st September 1919
was in respohse to my request to be provided with a Life Mentbership
g%d%ge Union in view of the fact that I had in December 1917 |
enlisted with the A, I. F. and I understood that a resolution had
been passed By the Unlon Authorities that such men would be
so dealt with. I have not a copy of the letter which I wrote to

you.

You did not enclose the rorm mentioned in your last
 letter and if you will kindly transmit one +o me I will complete

and return to you the document without delay.

Yours Faithfully.

g



